
NEWS FROM ROMANIA March 2022 

 
 

 

DINAH MADGE  
 

Dinah has been working as a 

volunteer with Tijs and 

Jessica (AMEN partners) who 

have a ministry to show 

God's love to the Roma 

People. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

I got back to Romania just over a month ago. Covid              

restrictions were still in place here so we could not run our 

programs with the children such as the children’s club and 

the mothers and babies.   

 

It has been busy though. Jessica cleared the barn at their 

place with a little help from me when I wasn’t needed to 

keep the children occupied. The barn was full of boxes of aid 

which all needed to be checked and taken to the centre in     

Geoagiu. The clothes were then given out to the people. 

Praise the Lord it was a beautiful day so we could just put all    

the boxes outside. We needed all our girl power for the 

boxes as the men were busy taking the tiles off the roof of 

the barn! We had help from the wonderful Alina and Simona. 

The barn is getting a new roof and a raised wall and will be 

used to provide accommodation for groups in the future.  

 

Tijs went to the Ukraine border for four days to help Pete      

Malkin who has been helping with evacuations there since 

the war began. They are my Heroes in the faith.                              

 

The restrictions are now lifted so we hope to start back with      

mothers and toddlers next week.  

 

 



On Monday 4th April a team will come from Belgium to do 

some outreach and evangelism. Jessica and I have put 

together a program for them. They will do some work with      

the children and visit some families in the village. They will 

also do some street evangelism in the town of Deva where 

we go to church. It will be long days starting at 8am and 

ending late.  

 

The disabled group have not met yet due to Covid 

restrictions but we hope to have an Easter meeting on 16th     

April.                                                                                               

 

I will then be back in the UK for three weeks. Hoping to 

catch up with people then. 

 

 
 

 
• Please pray for the disabled group meeting that we will know Jesus’s presence and 

learn more of him whatever our abilities. 

 
• The visiting team and the families they hope to reach out to 

 
• The work on the barn, for safety and finances to do the job 

 

• And health and strength for all of us 


